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Japan Smaller Capitalization Fund, Inc. 

Announces Rescheduling of Annual Meeting of Shareholders 

 
 

NEW YORK, NY, October 24, 2022: Japan Smaller Capitalization 

Fund, Inc. (NYSE: JOF) (the “Fund”) announced that it will reschedule its annual 

meeting of shareholders (the “Meeting”) previously announced from November 21, 

2022, at 10:30 a.m., Eastern Time to December 15, 2022, at 10:30 a.m., Eastern 

Time.  The Meeting will be held virtually. The record date for determining 

shareholders entitled to participate in the Meeting has remained as of September 

23, 2022. 

 

The Fund invests primarily in the securities of smaller capitalization 

companies in Japan and is designed for investors seeking long-term capital 

appreciation. The Manager of the Fund is Nomura Asset Management U.S.A. Inc., 

which is based in New York. Nomura Asset Management U.S.A. Inc. is a subsidiary 

of Nomura Asset Management Co., Ltd., which is one of the largest investment 

advisory companies in Japan in terms of assets under management and which 

serves as the Investment Adviser to the Fund. 

Past performance is not indicative of future results. 
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